All students are to be at school tomorrow by 8.00am to ensure you will
not be late for our departure into the Michael Fowler Centre.

Also after school at 2.30 the students will have afternoon tea of pizza at
2.30pm before we head off again at 3.30pm.
The bus is booked to depart at 7pm from the Michael Fowler centre.



